
From: <joseph.greco@kodak.com>
To: <MTA@nrc.gov>, <rdf@nrc.gov>
Date: 1/12/05 4:48PM
Subject: Re: Transportation security letter response?

Mary, Rocky -

Eastman Kodak does NOT plan to ship, receive, or transport quantities
greater than those identified in Table 1.1 of the correspondence dated
November 3, 2004.

Please contact me if you need additional information.
_____________________________

Joseph M. Greco, CHP
Radiation/Laser Safety Officer
Eastman Kodak Company
Rochester NY 14652-6261
voice:  585-588-3324
fax:       585-588-0825
email:   joseph.greco@kodak.com
motto:  "illegitimi non carborundum"

                                                                                                           
                      "Mary Adams"                                                                         
                      <MTA@nrc.gov>            To:      <Joseph.Greco@Kodak.com>                           
                                               cc:                                                         
                      01/12/2005 11:04         Subject: Transportation security letter response?           
                      AM                                                                                   
                                                                                                           
                                                                                                           

Hi Joseph,

NRC sent a letter to fuel cycle licensees, dated November 3, 2004, about
pending enhanced security requirements for the transportation of certain
radioactive materials.  The letter was signed by Robert C. Pierson,
Director of the Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards.

That letter required a response within 10 days, informing NRC whether you
do or do not intend to ship, receive, or transport radioactive material
quantities greater than those identified in an enclosure to the letter.

I can't seem to find Kodak's response to that November 3, 2004, letter.

Please let me know if Kodak did respond to the November 3, 2004, letter,
and to whom you sent it.  If you could fax me a copy, that would be very
helpful.  My fax is 301-415-5955.

Thanks,
Mary

Mary T. Adams, Senior Project Manager



Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-8-F-42
Washington, DC, 20555
301-415-7249
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